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RECEIVED
JUN 2 9 2006

Mr. James Mueller
District Manager
San Lorenzo Valley.Water District
13060 Highway 9
Boulder Creek, CA 95006-9119

SAN LORENZO VALLEY
WATER DISTRICT

Dear Mr. Mueller:

A quorum representing over half the total membership of the Olympia Mutual Water Company
was present at the annual meeting of the corporation held on Sunday, June 25th,2006. At that
meeting, a unanimous motion instructed the Board of Directors of OMWC to begin the process
of joining OMWC with the San Lorenzo Valley Water District.

This letter is a formal request by the Olympia Mutual Water Company to be annexed by the San
Lorenzo Valley Water District, and a request that your organization work with us to provide the
necessary infrastructure upgrades required for OMWC to connect to your system.

We hope your Board of Directors will approve this request, and we look forward to working with
your team as this project moves forward.

Sincerely yours,

Ward Willats
Member, Board of Directors, 2006-2007
ward~wardco.com
831/335-5824


